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  Translated from Spanish 
 
 
 

ONU-02679 

 The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the United Nations presents its 
compliments to the Financing for Development Office of the Department of 
Economic and Social Affairs and has the honour to refer to note DESA-11/0021 of 
20 January 2011, requesting the Government of Mexico to communicate its views 
on General Assembly resolution 65/94 of 8 December 2010* entitled “The United 
Nations in global governance”. 

 In that connection, the Permanent Mission has the honour to transmit the reply 
from the Government of Mexico on the issue of global economic governance and 
development: 


